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Indicate Your Level of Agreement with the Following Statements
Options: Strongly Agree, Agree, Neutral, Disagree, Strongly Disagree

I am better prepared to identify human 
trafficking after attending the briefing.
Presenters were knowledgeable and 
approachable.

I would recommend attending a briefing like this 
to others in my field.

The briefing was a good use of my time. 

I know what next steps to take in order to 
combat sex trafficking.

75% Agree 

100% Agree 

90% Agree

95% Agree 

95% Agree 



Coalition Building and Impact
The Human Trafficking and Transnational/Organized Crime Section for the 
Office of the Texas Attorney General has agreed to attend all regional 
safety director meetings and train carriers with TAT materials.  

The Texas Trucking Association is partnering with TAT and the Office of the 
Texas Attorney General to work on a human trafficking bill that will be 
presented to Texas law makers in the next legislative session.  

At the meeting there were 23 representatives of law enforcement including 
10 police departments, 4 Sheriff’s Offices, FBI, U.S. Department of Justice, 
and the Office of the Texas Attorney General.  

There were 12 members of the trucking industry including the Texas 
Trucking Association President, 1 VP of Safety of a trucking company, 8 
general managers from truck stops and 2 trucking instructors from Houston 
Community College 



Other Comments

“Very well done! The survivor’s presentation was a powerful and insightful piece of the 
overall day.”

“The vice officer and prosecutors were very informative.  They made the class worth it.” 

“Thank you for having the courage to speak about your  story.”

“Excellent! The survivor’s presentation was very eye opening and put a face with 
victimization.”

“All the presenters were excellent!”

“My take away was the call to action; to be proactive and vigilant and that it is better to 
make the call and be wrong than to never make the call at all.”

“The class was excellent!  I have been a law enforcement officer for over 10 years and 
had never thought of looking for human trafficking at truck stops so this training was 
very eye opening.”


